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Dear Mechanical Engineer,

The project you set out to do here has been accomplished  
to our complete satisfaction. As you know, Tri-Star’s long- 
term plan dictates that we no longer maintain a Mechanical 
Engineer in a full-time position, but will offer periodic 
consultation contracts. 

If you are interested in these let me know, but we expect that 
someone with your personal initiative will soon discover more 
challenging positions. When you find something that interests 
you I will be pleased to provide you with an excellent reference.

Sincerely, 

Paula Browne
President

Tri-Star Recycling
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